
  

 

SEND Peer Review 

 

Solihull local area is preparing for a SEND Peer Review due to take place over 2 days from 17th 

January 2023.  

 

As part of this process, the review team will meet with a range of professionals from across 

education, care and health, school staff, parent carers and children and young people to hear 

their views on SEND.  

 

This will provide leaders in Solihull with an external perspective of what is working well and what 

needs to improve across the borough and will help to shape future plans. More information on 

the outcome of this will be shared when available.  

 

Council leaders also have the pleasure of meeting with a number of parent carers at the event 

organised by SPCV on 25th January and this will be a good opportunity to share key findings 

and talk to parent carers about what that means going forward.  

  

Thank you 

  

Charlotte Jones  

Head of SEND service 0-25 

  

  

If you think other people you know would be interested in this newsletter please encourage them 

to sign up on the Council website here. 

  

If you have any feedback on the newsletter, or suggestions for future items please email and let 

us know:jand@solihull.gov.uk 

  

 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/1ffeCY7vYIpJ6XyHKoMB4?domain=lnks.gd
mailto:jand@solihull.gov.uk


  

 


